
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Legal Notice 
Request for Proposal for 

Removal and Replacement of Ceiling Tiles 

 

Addendum I 
 

August 12, 2020 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN – The City of Spartanburg is issusing an addendum for the above proposal. 
 

Proposal No: 2021-09-01-01 
 

 

Questions and Answers: 

 

1. What is the time frame for the completion of this project? – ASAP           

2. Are there any LD's applied to this project? - NO 

3. Seismic Zone "C" does require Berc Clips.  Are BERC clips required for the ceiling grid installation? - NO 

4. Can the entire work area be demoed together or does each room need to be demoed and installed before 

moving on? – This depends on the Department Head preference. 

5. Are P&P bonds required if awarded contract? - NO 

 

Calls shall be sent to Tony McAbee, Facilities Manager at 864-809-9085. 

 

 Sealed Proposals shall be submitted to Carl Wright, Procurement and Property Manager on or before Tuesday September 

1, 2020 no later than 3 PM, City Hall, 145 West Broad Street at which time they will be publicly opened and read aloud 

in the Training Room, same location. 
 

Proposals can be hand delivered or mailed to the following address: 
 

City of Spartanburg 

P.O. Box 5107 

145 W. Broad Street 

Spartanburg, SC. 29304 
 

Attn:  Procurement and Property Division 
 

For further information and complete Proposal Package, please contact the Procurement and Property office at (864) 596-

2049.  Complete proposal package also available at www.cityofspartanburg.org by following the links for Invitations for 

bids.  

   

 
 

City of Spartanburg 
Procurement and Property Division 

Post Office Drawer 5107, SC 29304-1749  

Phone (864) 596-2049 - Fax (864) 596-2365 

http://www.cityofspartanburg.org/

